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"The story of German 'code-breaking' successes and radio-espionage during and
between the world wars"--Cover.
"Authentic parties, recipes, and pranks from the Dundies to Kevin's famous
chili"--Title page.
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'Tense, intriguing and memorable. I couldn't put it down' Sophie HannahTHREE
CHILDREN WENT OUT TO PLAY. ONLY TWO CAME BACK. The Flower Girls. Laurel and
Primrose. One convicted of murder, the other given a new identity.Now, nineteen
years later, another child has gone missing.And the Flower Girls are about to hit
the headlines all over again
The textbook, Conversational Italian for Travelers, is a fun, friendly book, not
formal like most language books, and teaches everything one needs to know to travel
to Italy. If you want to really understand the Italian of today, you need this book!
We learn language and culture as we follow the character Caterina in dialogues that
detail her travels through Italy. As she boards planes, trains, and finally takes a
ride in her cousin's car, we learn how to do these things in Italian. When she meets
up with her Italian family, we learn the phrases of communicating with others,
including what to say if you meet someone special, how to go shopping and how to use
the telephone. Finally, Caterina goes on a trip to Lago Maggiore with her Italian
family, and we learn phrases needed to stay at a hotel, go sight-seeing, and of
course, go to the restaurant and order wonderful Italian food! Many Italian dishes
commonly ordered in Italian restaurants are listed in the last three chapters of the
boo
The word renaissance means "rebirth," and the most obvious example of this
phenomenon was the regeneration of Europe's classical Roman roots. The Renaissance
began in northern Italy in the late 14th century and culminated in England in the
early 17th century. Emphasis on the dignity of man (though not of woman) and on
human potential distinguished the Renaissance from the previous Middle Ages. In
poetry and literature, individual thought and action were prevalent, while
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depictions of the human form became a touchstone of Renaissance art. In science and
medicine the macrocosm and microcosm of the human condition inspired remarkable
strides in research and discovery, and the Earth itself was explored, situating
Europeans within a wider realm of possibilities. Organized thematically, the
Handbook to Life in Renaissance Europe covers all aspects of life in Renaissance
Europe: History; religion; art and visual culture; architecture; literature and
language; music; warfare; commerce; exploration and travel; science and medicine;
education; daily life.
With an innovative, visual approach the Eyewitness Travel 15-Minute Italian guide is
the ideal tool for people who need to learn the Italian language fast. Learn Italian
in just 15 minutes a day!
Riuscirà il figlio miliardario di un Presidente Democratico a formare una famiglia
con il figlio Deputato di un Senatore Repubblicano? Dimenticate la politica: è
l’amore a creare strani compagni di letto. Unico figlio del Presidente Democratico
degli Stati Uniti d’America, e di una first lady sempre impegnata nella politica,
Trevor Moga è cresciuto in un ambiente regolato dai cicli elettorali. Da bambino
fantasticava di avere una famiglia da serie televisiva e, una volta adulto, ha
rifiutato ogni legame con la politica, costruendosi una carriera di successo, il più
lontano possibile dai propri genitori. Il neoeletto Deputato Ford Hollingsworth
appartiene alla Nobiltà Repubblicana. Nipote di un riverito governatore, e figlio di
un rispettato senatore, è stato educato secondi i valori della fede e della
famiglia, e con l’obiettivo di vedere un Hollingsworth alla Casa Bianca. Quando
Trevor e Ford si incontrano, tra loro volano scintille e si forma una solida
amicizia. Ma riuscirà il figlio miliardario di un Presidente Democratico a formare
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una famiglia con il figlio Deputato di un Senatore Repubblicano? Dimenticate la
politica: è l’amore a creare strani compagni di letto.
As a follow-up to Layered, Tessa Huff returns with Icing on the Cake to dive deeper
into dessert decoration and the presentation of layer cakes and other showstopping
treats. Providing the confidence home bakers need to get creative, Icing on the Cake
guides readers from cake pan to presentation to dessert plate. Organized by style,
each dessert showcases a different decorative element, artistic pastry technique, or
presentation idea. With hundreds of beautiful photos, including lots of step-bysteps, Icing on the Cake is a richly illustrated guide for creating delicious,
beautiful desserts that will be the grand finale of any gathering.
At long last, Sarah Britton, called the “queen bee of the health blogs” by Bon
Appétit, reveals 100 gorgeous, all-new plant-based recipes in her debut cookbook,
inspired by her wildly popular blog. Every month, half a million
readers—vegetarians, vegans, paleo followers, and gluten-free gourmets alike—flock
to Sarah’s adaptable and accessible recipes that make powerfully healthy ingredients
simply irresistible. My New Roots is the ultimate guide to revitalizing one’s health
and palate, one delicious recipe at a time: no fad diets or gimmicks here. Whether
readers are newcomers to natural foods or are already devotees, they will discover
how easy it is to eat healthfully and happily when whole foods and plants are at the
center of every plate.
Knowledge is power. In the hands of UN peacekeepers, it can be a power for peace.
Lacking knowledge, peacekeepers often find themselves powerless in the field, unable
to protect themselves and others. The United Nations owes it to the world and to its
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peacekeepers to utilize all available tools to make its monitoring and surveillance
work more effective. Keeping Watch explains how technologies can increase the range,
effectiveness, and accuracy of UN observation. Satellites, aircraft, and ground
sensors enable wider coverage of many areas, over longer periods of time, while
decreasing intrusiveness. These devices can transmit and record imagery for wider
dissemination and further analysis, and as evidence in human rights cases and
tribunals. They also allow observation at a safe distance from dangerous areas,
especially in advance of UN patrols, humanitarian convoys, or robust forces. While
sensor technologies have been increasing exponentiallyin performance while
decreasing rapidly in price, however, the United Nations continues to use
technologies from the 1980s. This book identifies potential problems and pitfalls
with modern technologies and the challenges to incorporate them into the UN system.
The few cases of technologies effectively harnessed in the field are examined, and
creative recommendations are offered to overcome the institutional inertia and
widespread misunderstandings about how technology can complement human initiative in
the quest for peace in war-torn lands. "Walter Dorn is one of the most thoughtful
and knowledgeable analysts of peacekeeping and security policy, and this book makes
an important contribution to a field that needs far more public discussion." ?The
Hon. Bob Rae, MP for Toronto Centre and Liberal Foreign Affairs critic
From the New York Times bestselling authors of Abundance and Bold comes a practical
playbook for technological convergence in our modern era. In their book Abundance,
bestselling authors and futurists Peter Diamandis and Steven Kotler tackled grand
global challenges, such as poverty, hunger, and energy. Then, in Bold, they
chronicled the use of exponential technologies that allowed the emergence of
powerful new entrepreneurs. Now the bestselling authors are back with The Future Is
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Faster Than You Think, a blueprint for how our world will change in response to the
next ten years of rapid technological disruption. Technology is accelerating far
more quickly than anyone could have imagined. During the next decade, we will
experience more upheaval and create more wealth than we have in the past hundred
years. In this gripping and insightful roadmap to our near future, Diamandis and
Kotler investigate how wave after wave of exponentially accelerating technologies
will impact both our daily lives and society as a whole. What happens as AI,
robotics, virtual reality, digital biology, and sensors crash into 3D printing,
blockchain, and global gigabit networks? How will these convergences transform
today’s legacy industries? What will happen to the way we raise our kids, govern our
nations, and care for our planet? Diamandis, a space-entrepreneur-turned-innovationpioneer, and Kotler, bestselling author and peak performance expert, probe the
science of technological convergence and how it will reinvent every part of our
lives—transportation, retail, advertising, education, health, entertainment, food,
and finance—taking humanity into uncharted territories and reimagining the world as
we know it. As indispensable as it is gripping, The Future Is Faster Than You Think
provides a prescient look at our impending future.
By and large, most wedding books in the market are still centered around one bride
and one groom. And yet, the advent of full marriage equality in the United States
has made a new, polished wedding planning book dedicated to guiding LGBTQ couples
both timely and essential. Kirsten Palladino will fill that need with this
definitive book to inspire couples everywhere who are seeking a meaningful, personal
ceremony and a momentous beginning to legally married life. Equally Wed brings
author Palladino's expertise as the founder and editorial director of the world's
leading online resource for LGBTQ wedding planning to the page. Palladino walks
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readers through every step of the notoriously costly and arduous planning process
with wisdom and accessibility. From how to incorporate hot trends among LGBTQ
couples to advice on how to incorporate children into a ceremony to more serious
hurdles like dealing with homophobia among family members, Equally Wed has it all.
The author importantly includes an accurate picture of wedding budgets for couples
from all backgrounds, and shares her invaluable insider tips for making the most of
each vendor; she also addresses fashion advice specific for LGBTQ readers, such as
suiting up as a nonbinary nearlywed or attending fittings as a butch lesbian or a
transgender woman. And best of all, she does it with the celebratory, joyful
approach that all couples deserve. With a beautiful 2-color package, a total absence
of heteronormative terms and assumptions, and a wealth of advice on every weddingrelated topic imaginable, Equally Wed is set to be the go-to LGBTQ wedding guide
just as every couple is finally free to wed.

Whether you are planning to travel to Italy or just curious to learn a new language,
this 15-minute language ebook is the perfect tool for anyone who wants to learn
Italian fast. 15 Minute Italian has 12 themed chapters, spanning a range of
practical themes, from socializing to doing business. By practicing 15 minutes a
day, 5 days a week you can introduce yourself, fix an appointment, order your
favorite dish, ask about the nearest shopping center, and much more. This is an
ideal Italian language course for beginners and also contains a menu guide and an
Italian-to-English and English-to-Italian dictionary. It also comes with a free
downloadable audio app for phones that will enable you to hear words and phrases
spoken by native Italian speakers. The colorful illustrations and unique visual
approach of 15 Minute Italian makes learning quick, easy, and fun.
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“Keep away from MR. AURIC GOLDFINGER. He is a most powerful man. If he wished to
crush you, he would only have to roll over in his sleep to do so.” OPERATION GRAND
SLAM Secret agent James Bond had been warned not to tangle with Goldfinger. But the
super-criminal’s latest obsession was too strong, too dangerous. He had to be
stopped. Goldfinger was determined to take possession of half the supply of mined
gold in the world—to rob Fort Knox! For this incredible venture he had enlisted the
aid of the top criminals in the U.S., including a bevy of beautiful thieves from the
Bronx. And he had conceived so foolproof a plan that it would take all of Bond’s
unique talents to make it fail—as fail it must. JAMES BOND challenges GOLDFINGER,
THE MOST EVIL GENIUS HE HAS EVER FACED. He’s a phenomenal criminal who likes his
women dressed only in gold paint. He’s a magnificent fiend who carries his cash in
gold bars. He’s a powerful villain who plans to pull the biggest and boldest crime
in history—the robbery of all the gold in Fort Knox. “It’s all marvellously
intricate and polished storytelling, all absurdly impossible, all superlative
fun.”—Cleveland News. “We recommend Goldfinger for just what it is: sophisticated,
tongue-in-cheek entertainment par excellence.”—Playboy Magazine. “If you like heroes
heroic, a woman who proves, finally, that she’s all woman, and a villain who is a
dirty dog, then Goldfinger is for you.”—Detroit Sunday Times.
The book explores the inspirational and completely unique Cocoon House, a feat of
sustainable design.
In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier weekly music publication
and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data licensing platform. Billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest
music, video, gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and trends.
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Organizzare feste di successo e fare bella figura senza spendere troppo è possibile:
scoprite come nelle pagine di questo libro! Baby shower, compleanni, battesimi,
cenoni di Capodanno sono tante le occasioni speciali da celebrare insieme agli amici
e ai propri cari. Seguendo i consigli di Elisabetta Zucchi, esperta wedding planner
e party planner, potrete rendere indimenticabili questi momenti in modo facile ed
economico, prendendovi cura della preparazione dei luoghi, dell’accoglienza degli
ospiti, della tematizzazione dell’evento, degli omaggi per gli invitati. Otterrete
risultati davvero sorprendenti in modo divertente, alla portata di tutti e senza
stress! Progetti pratici spiegati passo dopo passo Tante idee e consigli per
personalizzare qualsiasi festa Proposte di menu per accontentare anche i palati più
esigenti
A book that shares the timeless magic of Italian fairy tale weddings. With its
stunning vistas and undeniable charm, Italy is the perfect setting for breathtaking
weddings. And each region boasts its own culture, traditions, and landscapes: the
delicacy of a lake contrasting with the majesty of mountains on the horizon, or the
enchantment of the coast, with stone alleys lulled by the sound of the sea. Each
wedding featured in this book is accompanied by beautiful photos and practical tips
for the location and event details, such as food, decor, flowers, wedding favors,
and, of course, the all-important wedding dress. Regardless of whether you're
planning a traditional or modern ceremony, any Italian wedding brims with elegance
and good taste. Sumptuous photos help readers imagine how perfect their Italianinspired wedding could be.
Written by locals, Fodor's travel guides have been offering expert advice for all
tastes and budgets for more than 80 years. From the Panhandle's white sandy beaches
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to Walt Disney World and the Space Coast to hip Miami with its trendy hotels, dining
and nightlife, Florida's attractions, along with balmy weather and beautiful people,
lure over 80 million visitors to the state every year. In full-color throughout,
Fodor's Florida takes a smart insider's look at the state, with helpful planning
advice at the start of each chapter. Fodor’s Florida includes: PHOTOS AND
ITINERARIES to inspire and guide your trip UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE: Recommendations on
new hotels, restaurants, attractions, shops, and sports outfitters throughout the
state ILLUSTRATED FEATURES: Special features throughout the guide illuminate the
most distinctive features of Florida. Art Deco Miami, Spring Training, and the
Everglades Ecosystems, give travelers an unparalleled sense of Florida INDISPENSABLE
TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS: An "Experience Florida" chapter covering what's new in the
state, great itineraries, and other helpful tips helps readers choose their perfect
Florida trip. Each chapter opens with a map, Top Reasons to Go, and other essential
information to help visitors plan time and vacation details effectively DISCERNING
RECOMMENDATIONS: Fodor's Florida offers savvy advice and recommendations from local
writers to help travelers make the most of their time. Fodor's Choice designates our
best picks, from hotels to nightlife COVERS: Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Palm Beach,
Tampa, Naples, Daytona, St. Augustine, Jacksonville, Pensacola, Sanibel and Captiva,
the Florida Keys, the Everglades, and more
PIAZZA is an engaging and accessible solution for your introductory Italian course
that accommodates your learning style at a value-based price. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Virgil, Aeneid 8 provides the first full-scale commentary on one of the most
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important and popular books of the great epic of imperial Rome. The commentary is
accompanied by a new critical text and a prose translation.

In February 1937, following an abortive attack by a handful of insurgents on
Mussolini's High Command in Italian-occupied Ethiopia, 'repression squads' of armed
Blackshirts and Fascist civilians were unleashed on the defenseless residents of
Addis Ababa. In three terror-filled days and nights of arson, murder and looting,
thousands of innocent and unsuspecting men, women and children were roasted alive,
shot, bludgeoned, stabbed to death, or blown to pieces with hand-grenades. Meanwhile
the notorious Viceroy Rodolfo Graziani, infamous for his atrocities in Libya, took
the opportunity to add to the carnage by eliminating the intelligentsia and nobility
of the ancient Ethiopian empire in a pogrom that swept across the land. In a richly
illustrated and ground-breaking work backed up by meticulous and scholarly research,
Ian Campbell reconstructs and analyses one of Fascist Italy's least known
atrocities, which he estimates eliminated 19-20 per cent of the capital's
population. He exposes the hitherto little known cover-up conducted at the highest
levels of the British government, which enabled the facts of one of the most hideous
civilian massacres of all time to be concealed, and the perpetrators to walk free.
Create stunning cupcakes fit for a princess, with scrumptious recipes, designer
liners, and wraparound crowns! Princesses meet cupcakes and it's tastily ever after!
Princess Cupcakes has all the instructions parents and kids need to create majestic,
princess-themed cupcakes in a booklet that includes decadent decorating tips and
recipes for Pink Velvet Cupcakes, Deep Dark Chocolate Cupcakes, Sugar and Spice
Cupcakes, and more! This book is perfect for young bakers.
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FAST, FUN FINGER FOODS. You love your cake pop maker for baking dessert on a stick,
but it’s also ideal for creating bite-size versions of your favorite dishes. In
under five minutes, you can cook palate-pleasing pop-in-your-mouth morsels that are
hot and spicy, crispy and salty, or fresh and filling: • Eggs Benedict Bites •
Chocolate Croissant Pops • Jalapeño Poppers • Spinach-Artichoke Cheese Pops •
Chicken Cordon Bleu • Lobster-Shrimp Risotto Bites • Shepherd’s Pie • Flank Steak
Fajitas • Black Bean Quesadilla Pops • Monte Cristo Bites Reinventing your favorite
appliance to make treats that go way beyond sweets, Savory Bites from Your Cake Pop
Maker offers recipes for whipping up mouthwatering appetizers, handheld sides and
creative entrees. The book’s step-by-step directions and eye-popping photos show how
easy it is to make any meal fun and festive. It offers one-of-a-kind recipes that
are perfect for everything from impressing party guests and providing movie-time
bites to delighting kids at lunch and livening up dinner.
In the spring of 1935, at Snaketown, Arizona, two Pima Indians recounted and
translated their entire traditional creation narrative. Juan Smith, reputedly the
last tribesman with extensive knowledge of the Pima version of this story, spoke and
sang while William Smith Allison translated into English and Julian Hayden, an
archaeologist, recorded Allison's words verbatim. The resulting document, the
"Hohokam Chronicles," is the most complete natively articulated Pima creation
narrative ever written and a rare example of a single-narrator myth. Now this
extraordinary work, composed of thirty-six separate stories, is presented in its
entirety for the first time. Beautifully expressed, the narrative constitutes a kind
of scripture for a native church, beginning with the creation of the universe out of
the void and ending with the establishment in the sixteenth century of present-day
villages. Central to the story is the murder/resurrection of a god-man, Siuuhu, who
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summoned the Pimas and Papagos (Tohono O'odham) as his army of vengeance and brought
about the conquest of his murderers, the ancient Hohokam. Donald Bahr extensively
annotates the text and supplements it with other Pima-Papago versions of similar
stories. Important as a social and historic document, this book adds immeasurably to
the growing body of Native American literature and to our knowledge of the
development of Pima-Papago culture.
A guide to modern party etiquette for hosts and guests offers coverage of topics
that are not typically covered in traditional guides, from managing unexpected
guests and accommodating dietary requests to leaving a party early and appropriately
responding to an RSVP. 50,000 first printing.
Yemen, 1935. Jama is a "market boy," a half-feral child scavenging with his friends
in the dusty streets of a great seaport. For Jama, life is a thrilling carnival, at
least when he can fill his belly. When his mother—alternately raging and loving—dies
young, she leaves him only an amulet stuffed with one hundred rupees. Jama decides
to spend her life's meager savings on a search for his never-seen father; the rumors
that travel along clan lines report that he is a driver for the British somewhere in
the north. So begins Jama's extraordinary journey of more than a thousand miles
north all the way to Egypt, by camel, by truck, by train, but mostly on foot. He
slings himself from one perilous city to another, fiercely enjoying life on the road
and relying on his vast clan network to shelter him and point the way to his father,
who always seems just a day or two out of reach. In his travels, Jama will witness
scenes of great humanity and brutality; he will be caught up in the indifferent,
grinding machine of war; he will crisscross the Red Sea in search of working papers
and a ship. Bursting with life and a rough joyfulness, Black Mamba Boy is debut
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novelist Nadifa Mohamed's vibrant, moving celebration of her family's own history.
Aquaman, Batman, Robin, Superman, and Wonder Woman attempt to prevent the Penguin,
Poison Ivy, the Cheetah, and others from stealing the components of a super-robot.

Il libro affronta la professione del party planner, come approcciarsi a questa
professione, quali sono le basi e le tecniche di allestimento. Quale tipologia di
eventi si possono allestire e le caratteristiche di ogni evento.

Party Planning Books Use this Party Planners Organizer and Notebook to plan your
activities. Record down the activities you would like to do, things to buy /order
and also who to invite. This Party Organizer will make the party much more organized
and stress free. Order this Party Planners and Organizers today and begin your party
planning now! Book Details: Event Thing To Make Game To Play Yummy Thing To Eat Ot
Drink Shopping List To Do List Theme, Date, Time, Price, Decoration, Entertainment
Menu Beverages, Table, Decor, Place Setting Guest List Photo 6x9inches
48 Techniques to Boost Your Creativity at Home, According to Science A great deal of
psychological and productivity research has gone into discovering how the design of
the physical environment can improve creative performance, yet nearly all of it has
focused on the workplace, commercial spaces, and schools. What has been largely
overlooked is the one place we spend more time in than anywhere else and where more
people than ever are now working: the home. My Creative Space shows how readers can
boost their creative output by applying science-backed techniques to the design and
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decoration of their home regardless of size, type, style, or location. With over 200
stunning color photographs of creative spaces, including many designed by top
architects and interior decorators, this lavishly produced book will inspire readers
while offering practical and specific ways to transform your own home into a
creative haven. Readers will: Learn practical techniques to shape a home for peak
idea generation Acquire insights into how everyday activities at home can boost
creative performance at work, play, and school Discover hands-on household products
designed to foster creative skills Gain a new understanding of the meaning and
psychology of creativity Read about the best lighting to foster a creative
environment, how to use walls to capture ideas, why round shapes spur greater
creativity than straight lines, the benefits of incorporating nature into your
surroundings, and more. Whether you're an artist, design professional, writer,
entrepreneur, work in a creative industry, or pursue a personal passion for
pleasure, this book is an invaluable guide for turning living space into creative
space.
Ostia in Late Antiquity is the first book to narrate the life of Ostia Antica,
Rome's ancient harbor, during the later empire.
A five-part punch-fest that explores how the relationship between the Gamma Goliath
and Earth's Mightiest Heroes has evolved through the decades! First, Hulk takes on
his former teammates, the original 1960s Avengers! Then, he clashes with the
Avengers of the 1970s and 1980s! As Mr. Fixit, the cunning Gray Hulk battles the
1990s West Coast Avengers. And finally, the Red Hulk faces off against the 2000s'
Mighty Avengers! Collecting HULK SMASH AVENGERS #1-5.
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Five people, family members and lovers, "are cast loose on the sea of modern
life--obsessed with what they want, what they feel they are owed, the wrongs that
have been done them, their loneliness."--Cover.
Guidebook of Miami, Florida and the Florida Keys.
The second volume of Leonardo Studies offers an impressive overview of current
Leonardo scholarship into two of his primary interests: nature and architecture. The
authors consider Leonardo’s treatises and their aftermath, science experiments, and
fields of art and science based on two abundant subjects.
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